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The Faculty Development Committee did not meet in Fall 2017.  At that time, members 

were asked to submit ideas for topics and presenters for the Spring 2018 University 

Week. 

 

The Committee met March 8, 2018 to discuss faculty development, the Fall 2018 

University Week, and the procedure for rating the candidate portfolios for the Mayme 

and Tom Scott Professorship for Excellence in Teaching.  Members in attendance 

agreed to the candidate portfolio review procedure and deadline, and provided valuable 

ideas regarding topics for faculty development training, timing of offered events, and 

potential changes to the scheduling for University Week. 

 

A few members completed the portfolio review in person in the Extended Learning and 

Quality Enhancement office conference room and all members participated in the runoff 

review of the two candidates whose scores were too close to call upon initial review.  

 

A meeting will be scheduled early in the month of April to further discuss the Fall 2018 

University Week events.  Future meetings will be planned as needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Noelle Prestridge 

Chair, Faculty Development Committee 

 

 

 


